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I am concerned that I will be charged for feeding electricity into the grid. Can it be considered that 

instead there is no income rather than a charge? Is the AEMC trying to slow the uptake of solar 

panels? What year is expected that the grid will be able to cope with the change to solar feed in? 

Thank you 
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